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COVID-19 restrictions 

As a result of this morning’s public health announcement, PSA House will be closed from midnight 
tonight until midnight 2 July inclusive.  
 
We are working rapidly to ensure member services are maintained during this time. The Member 
Support Centre will remain in operation and members requiring assistance can email 
membersupport@psa.asn.au or call 1300 772 679.  
 
Industrial staff will be available through their mobile numbers.  
 
If your union’s services are impacted, we apologise and thank you for your understanding.  
 
At this stage regional offices are not affected by the announcement.  
 
If you live or work in the four local government areas affected – Waverly, Woollahra, Randwick or the 
City of Sydney – your employer needs to make arrangements for you to work from home.  
 
The PSA/CPSU NSW expresses its thanks to all members who don’t have the option to work from home 
and will continue to attend their workplaces providing vital services to the people of NSW.  
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